HSRDC Fourth Quarterly Meeting
Attachment C

The TSFSRD Presidents’ Meeting was held in Mineola, Texas on October 11, 2013. The Texas State
Camping Squares hosted the meeting. Delegates Bruce Behrens, Roxie Walker, Jerry & Linda Edwards
and Jerry Tucker were in attendance.

Committee reports were given, including 2 drawings for Frogs for the Teen Scholarship Fund.

During the meeting, invitations were extended for the following meetings: 2014 Nominating Meeting by
Heart of Texas SRDA to be held in Waco in January;

2014 Conclave Meeting by Houston SRDC to be held in Katy, Texas in March. A large group of Houston
area dancers were present to parade into the hall with our Red, White and Blue streamers and flags. Many
of the dancers were with the Houston Area Camping Squares.

2014 Trail End Dance by the Texas State Callers’ Association and 2014 Pre-Festival Dance by East Texas
SRDA, both to be held in Tyler.

We attended a Share and Learn session after lunch. We learned about the Texas Teen Scholarship
Procedures, Federation Gold, Go for the Gold and Publicity Reimbursement.

We enjoyed dances on Friday and Saturday nights with Callers and Cuers from East Texas. Patti
Wheelington Cued for us Saturday night. Patti was killed recently at her home in Texarkana. We will
miss her sweet voice and smiling face.



